Archibald First School
Archibald Street
Gosforth

Newcastle upon Tyne
NE3 1EB

Dear Parents / Carers

The Archibald Reading Challenge

Headteacher Mrs R Turner

0191 285 1957
office@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk
www.archibaldfirstschool.co.uk

We are pleased to launch our Archibald 'recommended reads' for each year group. This week, your

child will come home with a book list inside their reading diary.

The aim is to see how many of these books they can read before the end of July. Please record and sign

on the sheet provided. We will be giving out certificates at the end of term.

Good luck and happy reading!

Mrs Graham

Having fun, learning together.

Curious, caring, creative and courageous.

LXAX

Gosforth Schools’ Trust

We learn together



